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OUR REF: AIPS/25/20 
 
28 February 2025 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians (Our Valued Partners-in-Education), 
 
Here are some updates for March 2025. 
 
1. March School Holidays (Saturday 15 March to Sunday 23 March) 
 

The March School Holidays will be from Saturday, 15 March to Sunday, 23 March. School resumes on Monday, 
24 March. 
 
2. Travel Declaration 
 

To ensure schools continue to be a healthy and safe environment for all, we require parents/guardians to make a 
travel declaration for your child/ward only if he/she intends to travel for the holidays. A separate notification on 
travel declaration has been sent to you.    
 
3. Hari Raya Puasa 

 

Hari Raya Puasa falls on Monday, 31 March. School will resume on Tuesday, 01 April.  
 
 

4. Staff Awards 2025 
 

a) Arif Budiman Malay Language Teacher Award (AGAB) 2025 and Most Inspiring Tamil Teachers’ 
Award (MITT) 2025 

 

From 3 February to 4 April 2025, students, educators, parents, and members of the public are invited to nominate 
outstanding Malay Language teachers for the Arif Budiman Malay Language Teacher Award (AGAB) 2025 and 
the Tamil Language teachers for the Most Inspiring Tamil Teachers’ Award (MITT) 2025. The awards aim to 
recognise Malay Language and Tamil Language teachers in primary and secondary schools, junior colleges and 
the Millennia Institute, who have made significant contributions to the teaching of the Malay and Tamil Languages.  
 
The AGAB nomination form can be downloaded from www.mbms.sg www.mllpc.sg and www.beritaharian.sg. 
Nominations can also be made online via https://go.gov.sg/agab2025. Nominations for MITT can be made online 
at https://go.gov.sg/mitt2025. 
 

b) Inspiring Teacher of English Award 2025 
 

Nominations for the annual Inspiring Teacher of English Award are now open. Presented by the Speak Good 
English Movement and The Straits Times with the support of the Ministry of Education, the Award has two 
categories – the Teaching Award and the Leadership Award. The award is open to all in-service teachers of 
English Language. All students, parents and teachers are invited to send in their nominations for the Teaching 
Award to Mdm Lillian Lau at lau_lee_peng_lillian@moe.edu.sg by 6pm on 24 March 2025. The nomination forms 
can be downloaded from https://www.languagecouncils.sg/goodenglish/inspiring-teacher-of-english-
award/nomination-information.  
 
We look forward to working collaboratively. Together, we can develop and nurture our students to have good 
values, attitudes and mindsets for excellence, to prepare them to be future ready. Thank you for affirming the 
school’s efforts by sending us cards, messages as well as words of encouragement. These little gestures mean 
a lot to all of us at AIPS.  
 

 
Wishing you and your family members good health and happiness. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
Ms Baey Ee-Lyn 
Principal 
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